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NEW LETTER BOX INSTALLED AT LIGHTHOUSE AREA IN COMMEMORATION 

OF GORHAM’S CAVE COMPLEX 
  

The Royal Gibraltar Post Office (RGPO) has installed an Elizabeth II, lamp, pedestal-mounted 

letter box in the lighthouse area near the “Welcome to Europa Point” sign, in commemoration of 

the Gorham’s Cave Complex into the UNESCO World Heritage List. 

   

Minister with responsibility for Postal Services, the Hon Neil F Costa MP said: “Post Office 

surveys have indicated the need for a letter box to cater for the increased number of visitors, and 

the postcards that they will likely generate, now that postcards and stamps are available at the 

Europa Point Express outlet.  The inscribing of Gorham’s Cave Complex into the UNESCO World 

Heritage List will undoubtedly further enhance the number of visitors to the area. Further, in 

order to commemorate this incredible achievement for Gibraltar, a plaque to this effect has been 

added to the letter box”.            
 


